
ROCKY MOUNTAIN   
POWER   
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP   Customer & Regulatory Liaison   
 1407 West North Temple   
 Salt  Lake City, Utah 84116 

April 5, 2007   

Tim Vetere   
PO Box 404   
Green River, UT 84525  

Re:   Utah Docket No. 06-035-148   
Request for Additional Capacity   

Dear Mr. Vetere:   
 
This letter is in response to an inquiry to Rea Petersen at the Division of Public Utilities. In your   
inquiry, you stated that at the February 22,2007 technical conference in the above docket, Rocky   
Mountain Power agreed to inform you how much additional load would be available to you.  Our   
records indicate that the company indicated that we could provide information regarding whether   
existing facilities could accommodate a specific amount of additional load.  At the technical   
conference you mentioned an additional load of 100 HP.  However, on February 27,2007,   
Rocky Mountain Power received a different request from your spouse asking for an additional   
200 to 700 HP of additional load.  At this point you were asked to put your specific request for   
additional load in writing to avoid any confusion.   
 
Rocky Mountain Power's records indicate that you submitted a completed load sheet on March   
29, 2007  requesting 200 HP of additional load.  An estimate is currently being prepared for this   
additional load and will be provided to you no later than April 19, 2007, provided that all   
necessary information to process this request has been received.   

Please advise Mr. John Cordova at 435-259-3203 if you would like to revise your current work   
request.  Thank you.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Carole Rockney, Director 
Customer & Regulatory Liaison   
 
cc:  Ms. Rea Petersen, Division of Public Utilities   
 ALJ Steven F. Goodwill 


